To: Sue Becker@EMC@PSNBL
From: OET <oetech@fccsun07w.fcc.gov>
Cc:
Subject: ... no subject
Attachment: Headers.822
Date: 7/27/99 11:07 AM

To: Susan Becker, TUV Product Service Inc
From: Linda Elliott

lelliott@fcc.gov

FCC Application Processing Branch

Re: FCC ID OLZR4170

Applicant: New Japan Radio Co. Ltd.
Correspondence Reference Number: 8922

731 Confirmation Number: EA94843

Date of Original E-Mail: 07/27/1999

The FCC ID is not shown on the drawing of the identification label. Submit a revised identification label, via your
electronic application EA94843, as appropriate. Also, indicate where the compliance statement will be placed on
the device, pursuant to Section 15.19(a)(3) of the Rules. If the device is too small to be placed on the device, then it
must be shown in the users manual. See Section 2.1033(b)(3) of the Rules.

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application. Failure to provide the requested information within 60 days of the original e-mail date may result in
application dismissal pursuant to Section 2.917 (c) and forfeiture of the filing fee pursuant to section 1.1108.

DO NOT reply to this e-mail by using the Reply button. In order for your response to be processed expeditiously,
you must upload your response via the Internet at www.fcc.gov, Electronic Filing, OET Equipment Authorization
Electronic Filing. If the response is submitted through Add Attachments, a message which informs the processing
staff that a new exhibit has been submitted must also be submitted via Submit Correspondence. Also, please note
that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted.

Anvy questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the e-mail address listed below the



